
Musical Director ­ Wanted
The opportunity has arisen for someone with a musical 
background to take on the role of Musical Director of 
Edinburgh Telephone Choir. for our 2024/25 season.

 The successful candidate will have a passion for music 
and conducting, and be able to communicate this to choir 
members at weekly rehearsals, by encouragment, patience 

and above all create a friendly, fun experience for choir 
members.

We would like the new M.D. to be able to start in May to 
prepare for our new season rehearsals in September 2024.

For further details or register your interest please e­mail  to 
choir@nbct.co.uk  
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